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MTA LEGISLATIVE ALERT

December 5, 2001

TO:

LOS ANGELES COUNTY LEGISLATIVE DELEGATION



LOS ANGELES COUNTY MTA COALITION

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

FEDERAL

The MTA appreciates your support for its FY 2002 Transportation Appropriations request.  We received the following funding marks:

$9.289 million for the Metro Rail extension to North Hollywood;

$7.5 million for Eastside Light Rail Project;

$3.5 million for Bus and Bus Related Facilities; and,

$2 million for Job Access/Reverse Commute Programs.

For the MTA’s FY 03 Transportation Appropriations request, we will request the balance of $40 million in the Full Funding Grant Agreement for the Metro Rail extension to North Hollywood, additional funding for the Eastside Light Rail project and other transportation projects and programs benefiting the Los Angeles County region.

We would appreciate your continued support for our FY 03 Transportation Appropriations request and will notify you or your office on when we will need a letter of support.

Again, thank you for all of your efforts in supporting our federal appropriations request and we look forward to working with you to garner additional funding for Los Angeles County transportation programs and services.

Should you have any questions regarding this issue, please feel free to contact Claudette A. Moody, Director Government Relations at (213) 922-2237 or Marisa Valdez Yeager, Government Relations Officer at (213) 922-2262.
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